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Our Ref: MGLA220520-2640 

 
4 June 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 22 May 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

I wish to request information regarding Peabody Housing Association. Have the UK 
Government provided Peabody with a grant or any form of extra funding during the 
2019-2020 Covid-19 outbreak? If so, how much and for what purpose were they given 
this money? 

 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 

I note that your request refers to “the UK Government”. The GLA is London's strategic 

government and does not operate in the same way as the national Government and we can only 

respond about information that is held by the GLA. 
 
I can confirm that the GLA has not allocated any grants or extra funding to Peabody Housing 
Association during the 2019/20 Covid-19 outbreak. The GLA does not hold information about 
whether the UK government has provided any grants or extra funding to Peabody Housing 
Association during the 2019/20 Covid-19 outbreak. If you wish to make a request to any of the 
Government Departments, you can find their details at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA220520-2640. 

 
Yours sincerely  

Heather Juman 
Head of Area South Team 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations
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If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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